
                                                    

        
          April 1, 2020 

      
A Fraternal Organization 

Subject: Utah Elks State Convention 2020 

Dear Utah Elks Members and Families; 

We hope this finds you all healthy and hunkered down. After long consideration and listening to Governor 
Herbert, our special deputy, and our state sponsor concerning the Coronavirus, we feel it is in the best 
interest to comply with the restrictions set. With that being said, we are canceling the Utah Elks 
Association State Convention that was being held in St. George, April 30- May 3, 2020. Please remember 
that all lodges are to stay closed until the restriction has been lifted. Thank you for your support, we will 
make it through this together. Please stay safe and remember to practice good social distance. 

Fraternal, 

Hortt Carter 
UEA State President 2019-2020 

Robert D. Pagnani 
Utah SDDGER 


